
 

 
 

 

 

 

RM/RP/EB 

 

19 October 2023 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Year 6 Parent Meeting – Thursday 2 November 2023 

 

We would like to invite you to a Year 6 parent meeting regarding the residential visit to London 

as well as to inform you about the end of Key Stage Two assessments your child will be taking 

next May.  

 

The meeting will be held in the large hall on Thursday 2 November at 5.30pm and will last for 

approximately 30 minutes. Please enter the school site via the Cliff Hill entrance and come 

through the large hall door for the meeting. 

 

In the meeting we will discuss the activities and experiences that the children will be 

undertaking and answer any questions you may have regarding the residential visit. We will 

also be outlining the key details regarding the assessments your children will be taking next 

May. 

 

Yours faithfully  

 

 

The Year 6 Team  

 


